
Project Update: January 2021 
 
On January 14, 2021, we had a workshop in which we discussed with the fishers the 
activities of our project and the opportunities for partnerships that the community 
could make. At the workshop, all participants spoke, and we felt them very interested 
and committed to starting to articulate a community-based tourism on the spot. In 
the next workshops we will discuss themes related to tourism, ecology, partnership with 
the protection area and with private properties. 
 
We are following the current national scenario and will keep you informed in the 
coming weeks. 
 

 


